
 

 

ALTRIA CORPORATION AWARDS GRANT FOR  

PORCH ROOF REPAIRS 

 

May 2016….Hearthside gained support from a major national company with the receipt of a 

$2,000 grant.  Altria, the parent corporation of Phillip Morris based in Virginia, provided the grant 

to assist with the major project of restoring and repairing the front porch roof. 

We are grateful for the support by such a prestigious company.  The funds provided go toward 

the $45,000 cost of this major project, expected to be completed by July 2016. 

 


